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May 7, 2012 
 
TO:  Colorado State University Police Department 
 
Attached to this letter are five photographs that were taken on May 2, 2012 at 
approximately 12:30 PM.  These photos are evidence of an incident that I would like 
included in a complaint against Sergeant Chris Robertson. 
 
At approximately 10:30 AM on Wednesday, May 2, 2012, I was walking laps around the 
running track at the old Fort Collins High School.  There is a dog park on the south side 
of the track and on the west side of the track is the Colorado State University Center for 
the Arts.  There was no one else on the track or at the dog park except for me when what 
appeared to be a City of Fort Collins police officer drove his motorcycle onto the running 
track.  He entered the track just behind me, drove his motorcycle extremely slowly for 
one complete lap on the track and then exited just behind where I was walking.  As he 
drove around the track, he maintained his head position in my direction at all times. 
 
As soon as the officer entered the track, I called a friend, so that I could make a record of 
the situation as it was happening.  I did not have my camera with me at the time, 
however, I returned to the track two hours later to photograph the tracks. 
 
I also called a few other friends just after the incident to explain how strange it was for 
the officer to slowly drive his motorcycle around the track all the while never turning his 
head away from me, even when he was driving around the entire lap. 
 
On May 3, 2012, I went to the Fort Collins Police Department downtown station and 
main station to inquire whether  this was truly a FCPD officer or possibly an 
impersonator.  Besides wondering if this was a man impersonating an officer, I 
wondered if there may have been crime in the area and the officer was simply making 
sure I was safe.  Obviously though, it is highly unusual for a uniformed officer to drive 
his motorcycle onto a running track.  This could have been an innocent event, but it just 
didn’t seem normal. 
 
I do not have a description of the motorcycle rider because he had his helmet on and 
was fully covered with boots, gloves, etc.  The bag on the rear of the motorcycle was 
marked “POLICE”. 
 
I spoke with desk officers at the downtown Fort Collins Police Department and at the 
main station.  Those officers, being concerned about the possibility of a police 
impersonator, helped me discover that the motorcycle rider was a Colorado State 
University police officer named Sergeant Chris Robertson. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Stacy Lynne 
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Facing Northeast:  Old Fort Collins High School Running Track, May 2, 2012 
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Location where suspected police officer on motorcycle entered and exited 

the running track.  The motorcycle tire track is visible for both the entry and 

exit direction.  Old Fort Collins High School, May 2, 2012. 
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Facing Southeast.  Motorcycle track is visible in the second lane 

from the center.  The suspected motorcycle officer stayed in that 

lane for one complete lap except for when he entered and exited 

the track. 
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Close-up of motorcycle track that was made by a suspected police 

officer riding his motorcycle on the old Fort Collins Running Track on 

May 02, 2012 at approximately 10:30 AM. 
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Close-up of motorcycle track that was made by a suspected police 

officer riding his motorcycle on the old Fort Collins Running Track on 

May 02, 2012 at approximately 10:30 AM. 


